Jerome Manarchuck

From: John Borsari <John@borsari.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 1:25 PM
To: Jerome Manarchuck

Subject: WQBS (AM), San Juan, Puerto Rico

Mr. Manarchuck, | represent Aerco Broadcasting Corporation, licensee of WQBS (AM), San Juan, Puerto Rico.

Over the weekend, the station was able to contact me and asked me to inform the FCC that the station was damaged by
Hurricane Maria and it is off the air. It is not known when the station will return to service, but it is highly doubtful that
the station will return to service within the next 30 days.

I will file the appropriate request for permission to remain silent beyond the initial 30-day silent period.

John A. Borsari :
P.0. Box 100009, Arlington, VA 22210
(2111 Wilson Blvd., #700, Arlington, VA)
703.524.5800 (phone) 703.524.4329 (fax)
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